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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, July 09, 2010 3:46 PM
To: 'James Barnard'
Subject: RE: RO  Site 5430 - Abandonment Report Due Date Extension

Your request for an extension has been approved until September 30, 2010. 
 

From: James Barnard [mailto:JBarnard@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 09, 2010 2:20 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: RE: Site 5430 - Abandonment Report Due Date Extension 
 
Site 5430 is located at 1935 Washington Avenue in San Leandro. 
 
The scheduling was thrown off when Gregg stated that they would not work in Oakland this week.  This cancelling of work 
really changed everything for Delta’s work.  Soooo…the abandonment schedule is now set for the week of August 30 (it 
was to be scheduled for the first week of August) .  
 
Jim 
 
Jim Barnard | Senior Project Manager | North American Operations Group 
Delta Consultants, an Oranjewoud N.V. Company 
Direct:  +1 916.503.1279 | Mobile:  +1 916.764.9928 | Fax: +1 916.638.8385 
jbarnard@deltaenv.com | www.deltaenv.com 
GMT -7 
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Member of Inogen® | www.inogenet.com 
Confidentiality Notice: If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please delete it. Thank you.  

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health [mailto:barbara.jakub@acgov.org]  
Sent: Friday, July 09, 2010 2:09 PM 
To: James Barnard 
Subject: RE: Site 5430 - Abandonment Report Due Date Extension 
 
What site is this and when was drilling scheduled? 
 

From: James Barnard [mailto:JBarnard@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 09, 2010 1:49 PM 
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Cc: Alan Buehler 
Subject: Site 5430 - Abandonment Report Due Date Extension 
 
Hi Barbara! 
 
Hope you had a wonderful 4th of July holiday! 
 
Regarding the above subject, Delta is requesting a 60 day extension to the Abandonment Report due date of August 23, 
2010. 
 
The request for extension is based on the current climate in Oakland regarding the Bart police shooting verdict.  Gregg 
Drilling had cancelled this whole week (July 5 – 9) due to this situation.  This cancelling of work has pushed all work 
schedules into August and September, and possibly October. 
 



2

Please consider this request. 
 
Have a good weekend, Barbara. 
 
Jim 
 
Jim Barnard | Senior Project Manager | North American Operations Group 
Delta Consultants, an Oranjewoud N.V. Company 
Direct:  +1 916.503.1279 | Mobile: +1 916.764.9928 | Fax:  +1 916.638.8385 
jbarnard@deltaenv.com | www.deltaenv.com 
GMT -7 
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